
 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 7th September 2021 

Dear parents / carers, 
  
I hope that your family have enjoyed the summer break. We are really looking forward to seeing the 
children tomorrow! 
 
The last academic year was certainly a challenge for families, pupils and staff. We are keeping a careful 
eye on the national guidance and local authority advice.  In response to the current guidance, we have 
adjusted our school procedures accordingly.  
   

• The one-way system will remain in place on the playground for drop off and collection.  

• Enhanced hygiene will remain a priority. Staff will support pupils in ensuring regular 
opportunities to sanitise / wash their hands. 

• Pupils will return to normal groupings for classes and interventions in-order to support the best 
quality teaching and learning across the school. 

• Breakfast club and Afterschool club will resume as normal – please ensure you book these in 
advance to secure a place. 

• Assemblies and playtimes will take place in phase bubbles – we may move to whole school 
assemblies should the local COVID-19 numbers reduce. 

 
 
The Trust will be monitoring the situation in Hull and nationally and systems may be revised over the 
coming weeks, but we will ensure that our school community is kept up to date. We have contingency 
plans in place should an outbreak occur – please see the website for further information.  
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Ms. P Donnelly 
 
 


